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CYNGOR CYMUNEDOL LLANDOW 

LLANDOW COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Llandow Community Council held at Llandow Village Hall, Llandow, 

on Thursday 1st May, 2014 at 7.30 pm 

 

1/14. PRESENT:  Mr. C. Cornelius (Chairman) 
    Mr. T. Phillips 

    Ms. J. Shaw 

    Mr. A. Clarke 

    Mr. R. Crandon 

    County Borough Councillor R. Thomas 

    Mr. D-L. Jones (Clerk) 

     

2/14. APOLOGIES: Mr. M. Hurst, Mr. S. Murton, Mr. H. Walters, Mrs. S. Apjohn-Williams  and PCSO S. Thomas. 

 

3/14. DECLARATIONS OF PECUNIARY INTEREST, ETC: 

 There were no declarations of interest made. 

 

4/14. POLICE REPORT: 

PCSO S. Thomas reported by email that no crimes had been reported in the Ward during the preceding month. 

  

5/14. MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE 2nd APRIL 2014: 

The Minutes of the last meeting, having been circulated, were accepted as a true record.  

Proposed by Cllr. A. Clarke, seconded by Cllr. R. Crandon. 

 

6/14. MATTERS ARISING: There were no matters arising from the minutes. 

 

7/14. FINANCE: 

a) Business a/c             £51.07 

  Current a/c                      £2,560.51 

b) Outgoings for May 2014: 

  Clerk’s salary @ S.P. 25- April ‘14:      £293.70 

  HMRC           £73.40 

  A.on Insurance Renewal 2014/15     £201.03 

 

8/14. C.A.S.H. GRANT SCHEME: There was nothing to report. 

 

9/14. REPRESENTATIVES REPORTS:  There was nothing to report. 

 

10/14. CORRESPONDENCE: (Council noted the following correspondence) 

1.) VGCBC: Penarth Women’s Trail. 

 

11/14. PLANNING:   

Appeals: 

1) Llanmihangel Corn Mill & Barn: conversion to Holiday Let Accommodation. 

Applications: 

2) The Grange, Llysworney: Single storey Orangery style extension. 

 

12/14. LLANDOW:  Cllr T. Phillips reported that the hedges and trees between Nash manor and Rectory Cross which 

are the responsibility of ‘The Place for Homes’ are in a bad state. Cllr R. Thomas agreed to report this matter 

again to the VGCBC.  

   

13/14. LLYSWORNEY: Cllr. J. Shaw reported that there was no further information in regard of the reopening of the 

Carne Arms. 

 



 2

14/14. SIGINGSTONE: Cllr. A. Clarke reported that ‘The Goldway’ is breaking up in sections and needs urgent 

attention, also there are lots of pot holes throughout the village. The Clerk will report this matter to the VGCBC. 

 Cllr A. Clarke asked if there was any further progress in regard of 30mph signs being installed at Sigingstone. 

Cllr. R. Thomas agreed to follow this up with the VGCBC. 

   

15/14. COUNCIL DECISIONS: There was nothing to report. 

 

16/14. OTHER BUSINESS: There was no other business. 

 

17/14. DATE, TIME AND PLACE OF NEXT MEETING: Thursday 5th June, 2014, 7.30 pm, at Sigingstone Village Hall.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed.........................................................  Dated............................................... 


